PANZAMAURER

ATTORNEYS AND COUNSELORS AT LAW
Coastal Towers | Suite 905
2400 East Commercial Boulevard
Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33308
954.390.0100

June 21, 2024

VIA: HAND DELIVERY and
E-mail: gmarcos@fortlauderdale.gov

Mr. Glenn Marcos, CPPO, CPPB, FCPM, FCPA
Chief Procurement Officer

City of Fort Lauderdale

100 N. Andrews Avenue

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301

RE: Notice of Appeal
RFP No. 225 — Rehab. 48”/54” FM Replacement-SE 9™ and 10™" Ave to GTL
PM File No.: 2758/24-26107

Dear Mr. Marcos:

On behalf of Murphy Pipeline Contractor, LLC, our office submits this notice of appeal of the City
of Fort Lauderdale’s decision to deny Murphy’s protest of the City’s intent to award RFP No. 225
to Lanzo Construction Company. Please see Murphy’s Protest attached hereto as Exhibit “A.”

Please advise as to when our appeal will be heard by the City Commission. Thank you.

TFP/ELP/LKE/sh
Enclosure

cc: Paulette Hemmings Turner, Senior Procurement Specialist pturner@fortlauderdale.gov
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